October 6, 2004



Dear Confirmation Candidates,

Welcome to our Confirmation Preparation Program!  In this letter you will find all of the information you need in order to complete the preparation.  There are a number of different forms in this packet of information, so please be sure to read them all thoroughly and carefully!  Included you will find the following:

Confirmation Checklist

Use this white form to go over the requirements for our preparation program to make sure you understand all the components.  If you have a question about any part of the process, please feel free to ask.  At the bottom is the list of all the paperwork necessary for this program.  I have marked the pieces that you have already completed.  Please return all the paperwork as soon as possible.

Retreat Permission Form

The Fall retreat takes place November 13 – 14 at Nature’s Edge Retreat Center in Waupaca.  This retreat will cover all of the content necessary for the confirmation preparation including: the role and presence of the Holy Spirit, what it means to be a disciple, and the theology and symbols of the sacrament.  We will also go over the letter to the bishop’s requirements and spend some time working on that letter.  Please make sure your yellow retreat permission form is returned no later than Wednesday, November 9th.

Sponsor Information Form and Choosing a Sponsor

You will need to choose a role model of Catholic living.  The Choosing a Sponsor form is designed to help you understand what a sponsor is and how to choose one.  Once you have your sponsor chosen, please fill out the blue Sponsor Information Form and return it to the office.  Once we have your sponsor’s information, we will contact your sponsor to let him or her know the role of a sponsor and the other necessary information.

Confirmation Interview

Each candidate has been assigned an interviewer from our Confirmation team.  The tan Confirmation Interview form gives you the contact information for your interviewer.  It is your responsibility to contact that person to set up your interview.  Interviews need to be completed before the retreat.  If you have difficulty scheduling your interview, please let me know.

I believe that covers everything.  As always, if you have any questions please don’t hesitate to ask.  We will be in touch with you on specifics for the retreat (packing lists, etc.) as that date approaches.  I look forward to seeing you all on November 13th!

Peace,
Kristin Bird
